6/25/2012
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as
Music Specialist and Middle School Band Director, effective July 1F= i
have accepted a music position with the Estacada School District.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal
development that you have provided me during the last four years. 1
have enjoyed working for the Sheridan School District and appreciate
the support provided to me during my time here. I want to thank both
Marti and Candace for their guidance and helping me to become a
better well-rounded teacher.

If I can be of any help during this transition, please let me know.
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Craig Bunch

Sincerely,



